March 14, 2011

Tohoku Kanto Earthquake, Isuzu Support to Damaged Area

We, Isuzu would like to extend our heartfelt condolences to those persons and their families who have been affected by

the Tohoku Kanto Earthquake.

Isuzu is moving to donate 50 million yen for relief and recovery efforts in communities affected region.

We are also considering provision of goods and services as needed to help supporting the earliest recovery.
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